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2017 Reforms
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T:
E

SUBMISSION CONTENT:

Adequate compensation is still owing to licence holders

Q1:No

Q2:Not applicable

Q3:As self-funded retirees, the changes have been crippling. Our sole source of income has been removed
and compensation grossly inadequate as it does not allow for an ongoing income stream. Without a source

of income, we have been depleting the compensation money, but once this runs out, what will happen then?

Q4:The TSC was only looking after the interests of drivers and totally ignored the concerns of licence
holders. No thought was given to this category of users despite us voicing our concerns.
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